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It’s that time of the year again. Fall has arrived
and the temperatures may start to come down.
Our leaves are changing color and our skunks

are coming out. Between myself and two neighbors
across the street have caged 14 so far. There are
still several in our area. Also, up the street from me
where there have been skunks roaming. The
skunks are going after food and water that has
been left out for your dog or cat. According to city
animal control, skunks are one of the top 5 carriers
of rabies. If a rabid skunk eats or drinks from your
dish, your animal may contract rabies. So, you
need to bring in your food and water at night.

Need to watch out for people roaming the area
and cars following the delivery trucks. There
has been an increase in packages stolen

from homes when delivered. Remember that
Amazon has a drop-off (Amazon Hub Locker) at the
QuikTrip at Calmont Avenue and Alta Mere Drive /
183 where you can have packages delivered.
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Updates con�nue for the
Las Vegas Trail Area

Since I took office in May of
2021, I have spent a significant
amount of time championing
neighborhood improvements
for the Las Vegas Trail area.

City management has been
very responsive, getting
creative on how we address
the disparate needs in the
area. WATCH HERE for an
update on the changes and
future improvements to the Las
Vegas Trail area.

LVT Rise will be hosting their
annual fundraising luncheon
on November 3rd. I'd love for
you to join me and support
those efforts directly. More info
HERE.

Office of Police Oversight
Monitor Community
Percep�on Survey

Your thoughts about the
current state of community-
police relations, Fort Worth
Police Department policies and
procedures and community
oversight of law enforcement.
Community members have
several options to complete
the 2022 Community
Perception Survey

anonymously:

Online: Click here: 2022
Community Perception Survey

Phone: Call 817-392-6535 to
complete survey by telephone

Call 817-392-6535 or email
policeoversight@fortworthtexa
s.gov to receive a printed copy
by mail.

As was done in 2020, results
from the survey will be used to
help OPOM identify problem-
solving measures related to
FWPD policies, procedures,
practices and training. OPOM
will share survey results with
the community during in-
person and virtual
engagements and online later
this year.

Help us spread the word:

1. Please take a minute to
CLICK HERE and complete
the 2022 Community
Perception Survey.

2. Help us spread the word:

• Email the attached flyer
and/or this City of Fort Worth
City News story: https://
www.fortworthtexas.gov/
news/2022/9/opom-survey to
your distribution list.

• Include a direct link to the
2022 Community Perception
Survey on your informational

venues.

• Post the attached social
media graphic to your social
media accounts.

This year, we’re aiming for at
least 10,000 community
responses! Please remember
to tell friends, family, neighbors
and co-workers to share their
valuable feedback with us.
Every voice counts.

Las Vegas Trail Public Art

The Final Design and
Commission Agreement for
Mark Reigelman’s Right Turn
Only is on the City Council
agenda for approval
September 27th. I’m excited to
bring this fun and helpful piece
of art to the community.
Perhaps this will help TPW
with ensuring that all traffic
goes right, right? The photo
above are renderings of what
the art will look like. It’s sure to
be a fun addition to the
changing neighborhood!

If I can ever be of service,
please don’t hesitate to reach
out and let me know.
817-392-8803 or
District3@fortworthtexas.gov

Best,
Michael D. Crain

District 3 City Councilman

It is so hard to believe that
Fall is upon us. School is
back in session and we

have so many awesome
things happening in and
around the center over the
next few months- National
Night Out on October 4th
and the Boo Bash on
October 29thwhile keeping
up with our regular daily and
weekly activities in between.
It’s certainly going to be a
festive Fall!

I’m looking forward to
meeting new people and
seeing more familiar

faces.

Please come introduce
yourself, my door is
always open!

~Paige

Small request -- with
the long hot days still
very much here, the

community center is very
busy and active with kiddos
long hours after school and
we’re going through snacks
and drinks quickly. We’re
always accepting donations
of individually packaged
snacks and water -
aluminum can waters are
great for storage and
recycling! Thank you so
much for your continued
support!

Have you seen the
activity in our
community?

Thank you to the City of
Fort Worth for putting
together this awesome

video showing the
investment in our
community! Have you seen
the activity? The video can

be found here: https://
www.youtube.com/
watch?v=tpoyII_uq74

Neighborhood Litter
Stomp: Saturday,
October 15th 8-11am

Candy Donations
Needed! No Tricks.
Just Treats Please.

Please drop off any candy
donations before October
29th and plan to stop by our
Boo Bash!

P���� C���������, Executive Director of LVTRise
D������� #3 U������
M������ C����, Fort Worth City Councilman
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“RightTurn Only”



Western Hills North
Neighborhood Association

P.O. Box 121531
Fort Worth, TX 76116-1531

whnna.org

Director-at-Large: Barry
Hudson |
bhudson@dunaway.com

Director-at-Large: Ben Avilla
| hittin34@yahoo.com

Director-at-Large: Jerry
Meyer |
buffalo_6042@att.net

Director-at-Large: Peggy
Carr | phcarr@sbcglobal.net

Are you interested in serving
your community through
representation in the

neighborhood association?
Let us know!
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Contact Us!

President: Jim Gibson |
jp.gibsons@gmail.com

Vice President: Tina Shaw |
christinashaw@gmail.com

Treasurer: Bobbye Jo
Hudson |
bbhudson@flash.net

Secretary: Neki Hughes |
nycdfw1@gmail.com

Director, Beautification:
Melissa McCrea |
tulips_1795@yahoo.com

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Western Hills North Neighborhood Association

WESTERN HILLS NORTH NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Name(s):

Address:

Phone: (Home) (Cell)

Email Address:
Annual Dues: $20 per household (January - December)
Make checks payable to: Western Hills North Neighborhood Associa�on
Please mail this form and dues to: WHNNA c/o Bobbye Jo Hudson, Treasurer

P.O. Box 121531, Fort Worth, TX 76121-1531


